Congratulations on World Telecommunications and Information Society Day!
The Administrative Board of the National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI) has the pleasure to congratulate the Agency staff and all the employees of the ICT sector on the World Telecommunications and Information Society Day, an event annually celebrated on May 17th by the International Telecommunication Union.
Dear colleagues!
On behalf of ANRCETI Administrative Board, I would like to cordially congratulate all the ICT employees on their professional holiday - World Telecommunications and Information Society Day. 
Issues related to the development of the ICT sector have now become a priority, to which the entire world pays increasing attention. Every year in ICT play a role more and more important in the daily lives of our citizens, who are becoming convinced that ICT services improve life and make their work easier. This is also one of the results of your dedicated work and efforts.
The Board highly appreciates your contribution to building up the information society and extending the circle of users of electronic communications and information technologies. The constant concern for customers, the implementation of advanced technologies and the new targets, mapped for future, facilitated the provision of a large number of high quality services at European standards.
Considering the special role that ICT employees play in the society, I sincerely wish everyone good luck and great achievements in their activity, prosperity and good health together with the close and loved ones.


Sincerely,
ANRCETI Director, Sergiu SITNIC


May 17, 2012
